
From: Mayer, Doug
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/9/2014 3:16:40 PM
Subject: FW: $200 million

Thoughts?
 
From: Self, Jamie [mailto:jself@thestate.com] 

Sent: Thursday, January 09, 2014 3:15 PM

To: Mayer, Doug

Subject: $200 million
 
Hi Doug, 
 
Yesterday Haley and the gov's office said the $130 million would come from new  revenue the state expects.  I 
did not ask whether she meant $200 million in recurring or nonrecurring funds. (I assume recurring, but wanted 
to check). 
 
Was that based on an old projection? I ask because I know the state's revenue projections are updated 
periodically, and one we received today at the press legislative workshop is higher than what Haley mentioned.
 
Best, 
 
Jamie
 
 
--
Jamie Self
S.C. Legislature, k-12 ed
@jamiemself
803-771-8658
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